
PHONE LOG 

Date:  June 16, 2015 2:38 pm 

Phone call with Carryl MacLeod of Chevron Environmental Management.  Chevron had planned to 
implement the work plan for delineation of lead in soils beginning next week.  They have been given access 
to the park.  The Chevron legal/management team has requested a meeting with the City of Livermore to 
negotiate future cleanup steps.  However, the meeting has not been scheduled.  Therefore, Chevron is 
planning to delay the work.  Ms. MacCleod indicated that negotiations between Chevron and the city of 
Livermore are necessary and are not part of the schedule. 
 
I indicated that the planned sampling work could be completed independently and there did not appear 
to be sufficient reason to delay the sampling.  Therefore, I would not agree that there is a basis for a 
schedule extension. 
 
Ms. MacCleod asked whether we would issue a notice of violation.  I indicated that we would follow the 
same procedure we use when work is not completed as requested.  We would issue a Notice to Comply 
followed by a Notice of Violation if the work were not implemented. 
 
 
Jerry Wickham  


